
 

January 22, 2019 

Web Announcement 1817 

 
Attention Provider Type 64 (Hospice):  Annual Rate 
Update Implemented 
The annual rate update for Federal Fiscal Year 2019 for provider type 64 (Hospice) has been entered in the 
Medicaid Management Information System (MMIS) effective with dates of service on or after October 1, 
2018.  Claims with dates of service on or after October 1, 2018, through January 15, 2019, that paid the 
previous rate may be resubmitted. 

 


